
Booster Club Meeting 

Monday, January 4, 2020 

6:00pm-7:00pm 

Attendees:  Wendi Welter (President), Julie Frost (VP), Sue Koppmann (Treasurer), Mary Peterson 
(Secretary), and Tom Hogan 

Meeting called to order at 6:07pm  

• Wendi Welter (President) lead the Our Father Prayer 
• Meeting Minutes – November approved by Wendi Welter & Julie Frost via email with Financials 

unavailable; estimated balance after expenses $1000.  December approved Julie Frost & Sue 
Koppmann via email.   

• Financials 
o Not available for January meeting.  
o $250 donation received from Father Dole in memory of Father Reuter. 

• Merchandise 
o Bleacher Cushions: Picked out item to sell. Will order 100 to sell at $12.00 each. 
o Window Clings tabled at this time. 
o Discussed spring sports apparel and state wresting order. 

• Booster Club Appeal 
o Wendi will draft communication regarding Booster Club Appeal in place of Membership 

Drive to support Booster Club. Work with Chris Kangas on newsletter communication. 
• Bosco Marketing Committee Open House 

o Request from committee discussed with approval of 2021 regular season home game 
event pending COVID restrictions. 

• Quilt Raffle  
o Discussed selling raffles at January and February home events (1/5, 1/14, 1/15, & 1/28 

and February. Will ask about also selling at bank. 
• Popcorn Machine at St. Mary’s Center and Concessions Lock 

o Discussed need for repair or replacement. Will check to see if can be repaired.  
• 2021-2022 Booster Club Vacancies 

o President and Vice-President seats will need to be filled for next academic year. 
• Future Item(s) 

o Tree Planting/Removal at softball and basement fields tabled until spring. 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:00pm 

Minutes provided by Mary Peterson 


